Dear parents/carers of Year 11 students,

Please find below the recorded individual presentations from Heads of Departments and
myself, which are based on feedback from our recent mock examinations. Each presentation
is between 5-10 minutes long and contains valuable information to help you support your
child during the examination season. My apologies for any inconvenience caused this
evening with the streamed presentations, but hopefully the sessions below will provide you
with all the information you need in the run up to the examinations.

Presentation 1: Introduction to the Exams and Support - click here

Presentation 2: Head of English Mr Sixsmith - click here

Presentation 3: Head of Maths Mrs Varley - click here

Presentation 4: Associate Director of Science Mrs Jennison - click here

Presentation 5: Head of Humanities (History and Geography) - click here

Presentation 6: What happens next, revision timetables and final preparations - click
here

Thank you for taking the time to watch these recordings and can | take this opportunity to
wish all students the very best for the summer examinations, and to reiterate my thanks on
behalf of all the staff for your continued support.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at the academy.

Yours faithfully

Suzanne Day


https://drive.google.com/file/d/15UahxbuEO3gXlvjB221ioxnxhp9WNxES/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10t0s1t437wG-aGfp-kpL4meTiPo-dcwY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SL_p7GCEixznTCHXhM95Kt91NyS4ey7N/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1i35K18LCwSDcODfRdcaHvrDCMGyyiOPQ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bs6KAIA28odTR706mOROgh9guCpxBUOf/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17Q-i_KlzaNRBhLz3OFnDeumwDyK4hZWq/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17Q-i_KlzaNRBhLz3OFnDeumwDyK4hZWq/view?usp=share_link

